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February 28, 2007 
 
Elite Electronic Engineering 
1516 Centre Circle 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 
 
Reference:  FBRBGEN2-EI Class II Permissive Change Request 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Fleetwood Group Inc. hereby requests approval for a Class II permissive change to the 
Gen2 Base Unit (FCC ID: FBRBGEN2-EI) operated as a Part 15 Spread Spectrum 
transceiver. This product works in companion with Gen2 Keypads FCC ID: 
FBRKGEN2-EI. No changes were made to the keypads, but because the changes in the 
base unit (FBRBGEN2-EI) affect the operation of the keypads (FBRKGEN2-EI), tests 
were performed on the operation of both to insure the changes did not affect the 
compliance of either. Test Report #0600960C2C is included which shows the results of  
tests performed by AHD EMC Laboratory in Sister Lakes, Michigan confirming 
continued compliance of the system after the change. 
 
The change which consists of modifications to the firmware was made to make possible 
operation with a reduced set of frequency hops (still meeting the FCC regulations for 
minimum hop requirements) in situations were there might be a significant amount of 
interference from other products operating in the same band such as wireless networks. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 616-820-8237 or fax to 616-820-8300. 
 
We look forward to your prompt action on this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Harry Derks 
Chief Technical Officer 
Fleetwood Group, Inc. 
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